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Warner says, MResearch shows 
microfilming to be practical 
for NEFF. IMbre fceohnieal data 
needed, .Bill Hamling & Chet 
Geir had writeup in Chi Daily 
News (cire:420,000)..Proposed 
Z-D pulps forced to wait till 
after war. New paper cuts is 
the reason. (FR) .Shaw FAPA Off 
-ical Ed...Lowndes, Wollheim, 
Michel 8c Wilsey to visit Shaw 
b4 Larry goes to NYC mid-Sept 
to work partime while attend­
ing school.(LS)...YHOS ready 
for fall FAPA inspite of Army 
(AW) Ben Indick from O’Reilly 
to Barclay (BI)... Unger sent 
family to Mts. for 2 wks..Srg 
Mort Weisinger marries and so 
does Charlie Hornig»(SM) FFF 
Poll Results in Sept. 1st FFF 
Dovercon at QX Kennedy’s HUGE 
s uc o e s s. Mo skow it z, Wilsey, DAW 
de le Ree, Hamel among guests 
(SM) Fmz o ut:Vert igo-DAW;Shaw 
Felix #3 Aug ShangriLAffaires 
Order your FANCYCLOPEDIA NOW’
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